Civil Air Patrol
United States Air Force Auxiliary
Augusta Composite Squadron
P.O. Box 15424
Augusta GA 30919

March 21, 2005

Ms. Pam Tucker Director, Columbia County EMA P.O. Box 498 Evans GA 30809

Dear Ms. Tucker,

On behalf of the Augusta Composite Squadron of the Civil Air Patrol I wish to express our thanks for making arrangements for Mr. Rusty Welsh, Deputy Director of Columbia County EMA, to address our meeting on March 10, 2005.

The Cadets and Senior Members in attendance found his presentation to be very interesting and topical. His personal enthusiasm was quite evident and his discussion of the various activities of your department was impressive.

Liaising with agencies such as yours provides a very important adjunct to the education and training of our members.

Please convey our thanks to Mr. Welsh for so graciously taking time from other duties to address our squadron.

Very sincerely,

1Lt John McDaniel, Safety Officer GA 069 Augusta Composite Squadron